
14 April 2023

Mr. Li Yanzhou and Ms.Weng Jieni
Business School Shantou University
No.243 Daxue Road
Shantou city, Guangdong province 10560
P.R.China

Dear Mr. Li Yanzhou and Ms. Weng Jieni,

Invitation to Panyapiwat Institute of Management (PIM)

We would like to extend an invitation to you to visit Panyapiwat Institute of
Management (PIM) in Bangkok on 31 May to 4 June, 2023 for international MBA
exchange program . We believe that your visit will provide you with a well-rounded
experience of the region and create opportunities for valuable knowledge sharing and
collaborations.The current delegation from Business School, Shantou University
consists of the following members:

No. Full Name Gender
1 Li Yanzhou (李彦周) Male
2 FemalWeng Jieni (翁洁妮) e

We look forward to welcoming you to Bangkok.

Warmest regards,

Prof. Dr. Erming Xu
Vice President
Panyapiwat Institute of Management (PIM)
Thailand


